February 17, 1958

Leonard 0il Company
Box 708
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of February 7, 1958 to
Mr. Re F. Montgomery. In pegard to C-110 & C-104 signed
by me November 5, 1957. At that time your well was listed .-
as Undesignated Grayburg Keely. On January 28, 1958 by order
1118 this pool was eXtended to include your State B-1266 #9-F
of Section 22-175-29E.

Please submit original and 4 copies of C~110 to this office
as soon as possible making this changee.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Me Lo Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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